
 

 
 
 
 

Notice: AEIA Executive Council Election Results and Post-
Election Report  
 
The Australian Electoral Commission (AEC), on behalf of the Australian Entertainment Industry 
Association (AEIA) (trading as Live Performance Australia (LPA)), recently conducted an election for 
positions on the Executive Council. Voting in the election closed on 10am AEDT, Wednesday 1 
November 2023. 
 
A copy of the post-election report is available upon request from LPA or the AEC. Only members who 
were eligible to vote in the election can request a copy of the report.  
 
To request a copy, please contact: 

• LPA – Kim Tran, Director, Policy & Governance 
ktran@liveperformance.com.au  
03 8614 2000 

• AEC – Ben Murray, Returning Officer 
IEBevents@aec.gov.au  
03 9285 7111 

 
Date: 27 November 2023 
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